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As Iõm sure youõre all aware, 

SUMT moved their offices from 

Mallmore in  Port St Mary to 

Manor Ark on Pulrose estate 

over the summer holidays. 

Thankfully, and with lots of re -

arranging, we managed to fit 

everything into our new home 

and got straight to work as 

normal in September.  

 

Being the new ones on the 

estate, we have been making 

friends with various people 

including Gareth, who  gets 

everyone across the road safely 

for school, Val and Susie up at 

the youth club, as well as those 

who work in the shops.  

 

In particular we have been 

closely working with Manor Park 

primary school, with all of our  

full -time team members giving 

half a day a week to support 

whatever  is going  

on in the  school  

at that  

time.  

 

This has included helping out 

with the community cafe, 

listening to students read, being 

extra support at swimming and 

forest school, working with 

students in small groups and 

sorting out the school library.  

 

As you may have seen in the 

news Ms Ramzy, the head 

teacher, is leaving at  the end of 

this term, so prayers for a 

smooth hand -over and for 

consistency for the students 

would be greatly appreciated.  

 

Our new home has also given us 

new opportunities for where we 

run various activities. Our 

Connect youth services (2nd 

Sunday of the month at 

6:30pm) have moved into 

Pulrose Methodist Church , and 

412, our emerging leaders 

course, is also run at our new 

home, as are Open Devotions 

and some of our training 

sessions. This more central 

location has helped others be 

able to meet with us more 

easily, and we hope this will 

continue.  

 

Most weekdays there is 

someone around from 9am -

5pm, so feel free to call in and 

say hi when you get a chance!  

Whatõs New in Pulrose? 


